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Thursday 11th October 2018 

 

Year 1 Learning Showcase 

 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 
We would like to invite you to our end of topic learning celebration on Friday 19th October at 9.30am. 
The event will be approximately 15 minutes long and will take place in our main hall. It will include a short 
presentation, a dance showcase and a performance of the narrative we have been learning in class.  
 
You will enter the school from the doors in the service yard usually used for breakfast club. The doors will 
be opened by staff at 9.20 and you will be asked to sign in before taking your seats.  
 
If you have any queries about this event, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  
We hope to see you there! 
 
The Year 1 Team  
 
 

 


